12/16/22, 8:25 AM Mail - Krall, Kyle (DNREC) - Outlook

Gas/Diesel vehicles

Anthony Dominick <tonydominick87@yahoo.com>

Wed 12/14/2022 4:55 PM

To: Krall, Kyle (DNREC) <Kyle.Krall@delaware.gov>

Hi Kyle, I was given your email to express concern about the talk of banning the sale of gas and diesel
vehicles in Delaware. Are you the correct contact for this discussion?

Thanks
Tony Dominick
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